Dear colleague, 
the Managing Authority of the transnational CENTRAL EUROPE Programme opened on 21 September 2017 the 3rd call for proposals ( http://www.interreg-central.eu/Content.Node/apply/home.html).

In response to this call the Faculty of Social Sciences of the University of St. Cyril and Methodius in Trnava, Slovak Republic (http://www.fsvucm.sk/en/418/cooperation-science-research), has decided to take up a role of the Lead partner and submit the project proposal titled "Transnational approach to enhancing institutional capacities of public and private sector entities for facilitation of economic, social and cultural integration of migrants from European and non-European countries" (MIGRA-CE).

In this regard we avail of the opportunity to address your institution with an offer of active participation in this proposal as a project partner.

The currently prepared project (short annotation is attached to this email) will focus of the Specific objective 1.2 "Improvement of skills and entrepreneurial competences for advancing economic and social innovation" and strive for the development of complex measures enhancing capacities of relevant entities to address currently very relevant issue of migration, including economic and social aspects related to this process.

The implementation of the project is planned for 36 months with a planned start of project activities in November 2018. The activities will be refunded by the Programme (85 % for CZ, HR, HU, PL, SI, SK), respectively 80 % for AT, DE, IT from the European Regional Development Fund).

We are currently in the process of the establishing of the partnership entailing 6-8 partners from the countries of Central Europe.

Since migration is a very actual and attractive theme in our countries, we believe, your experience and thematic expertise would enrich the partnership and project as such. Since the project proposal with a detailed specification of activities and budget is to be submitted by 25 January 2018, we would kindly like to ask you for your decision to the partner offer by 19 December 2017.

We are looking forward to future cooperation

Kind regards,

doc. PhDr. Peter HORVATH, PhD.
Dean of the Faculty of Social Sciences of University of Ss Cyril and Methodius 

